
 

Fall is officially here and once again our environment has turned to red 

and gold; that is everywhere but VASA. Yes the outside of our dear       

Hemingway may be golden, but step inside and it is definitely a blue, blue 

day. ( in a good way of course ) 

 

It is all about " Documenting " this month. While it is the name of      

Samantha Williams-Chapelsky's very blue and colourful solo show it is 

also what Sir George Simpson Work Experience Student, Shelby 

Wapoose has demonstrated in her book "Somethings Aren't That       

Magical." Getting to know and work with Shelby has been a rare gift. 

Shelby is 14 years old and writes and draws straight from her soul. Her 

book is also blue, in more ways than just the visual. 

 

Shelby has returned to High 

Prairie but will be back in St. 

Albert for the October 1st      

reception. She will be located in 

the VASA lobby autographing 

her book.  

 

Mayor Crouse will be in         

attendance and will say a few 

words at 7:30pm. Pierre      

Rousseau, Principal, will also 

be speaking. Be sure to join us 

for a very special evening at 

VASA. You will not be           

disappointed or dare I say 

blue? 
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